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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials Users 

POSTED: May 9, 2019 

SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Scheduled for FPROD and Release 5.46 Release 
Notes Now Available 

 
 
ITS will shut down the Production database (FPROD) for two upcoming scheduled 
maintenance windows listed below:  
  
1. Operating System (OS) patching will begin at 11 p.m. on Friday, May 10, 2019 and 
end at 7 a.m. on Saturday, May 11, 2019.  For more information on this maintenance, 
click here. 
  

2. Release 5.46 implementation will begin at 11 p.m. on Monday May 13, 2019 and 
end at 7 a.m. on Tuesday, May 14, 2019.   

 
The following applications will not be available during these scheduled maintenance 
windows: 
 
     • GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials production (FPROD) 
     • PSQUEST access 
     • GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace access 
     • Expenses and ePro Self-Service Portal 

 
RELEASE NOTES: The purpose of release notes is to inform PeopleSoft Financials 
technical staff and functional users of scheduled functional application enhancements 
released by the Board of Regents.  Release Notes 5.46 and other accompanying 
documentation for this release can be found on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website 
here.  
 
NEXT SCHEDULED RELEASE: PeopleSoft Financials Release 5.50 is scheduled 
November 2019. You will receive a reminder of when this update will occur.  A reminder 
will be sent to GeorgiaFIRST Financials end users closer to the scheduled date. 
 
 

https://status.usg.edu/incidents/845fdj9glgmt
https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/releases
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MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or 
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact/. 
 

 

 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact/

